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200 Kent Street, 
Ottawa, Ontario, 
August 29th, 1051. 

Dr. 0.L. Stanton, 
Yellowknife, 
Northwest Territories. 

Dear Doctor Stanton: 

I felt it my place to drop you a line and 
mention that Dr. Charron did receive your letter of 
July 18th. He gave it to me so that I could peruse the 

data which you kindly supplied and I have been travelling 
a - ood deal and, therefore, o-1 th t account you did not 

receive a direct acknowledgment. I know I can speak 
for Dr. Charron in telling you ho:, much we appreciated 
your co -oper tion in putting this data together and no 
doubt you will hear from him directly in regard to the 
survey which we discussed. 

The intention was to secure the services of 
a Dr. Lorris Katz 7:110 is presently with the Defence Research 
Board and who played a senior role in the investigations 
at Trail some years ago. These arran;esents have been 
slow to complete but I expect we shall have definite word 
next week as to how the affair will be organized and if 
we can make a start this fall. 

This will brine you up to date on tre matter 
and afford me an o° portunity to thank you for your 
courtesies in Yellow :ife last July. 

Yours very truly, 

Kingsley Lay, 
Chief, 

Industrial Health Laboratory. 
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